
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. Childcare will be available. There will 

be a choir practice following worship to practice songs for the July 14th service. There will also be a 

choir practice 7/10 at 6:30 PM. 

 

Summer book series continues on Tuesdays in the fellowship hall at 6 PM. You can find the 

supplemental study materials here. 

 

Attached is a list of items and information about the care package drive we will be supporting 

through the month of July. Please prayerfully consider contributing to this important community 

effort.  

 

For all other announcements, events, and update from church leadership - find the July 

newsletter here. 

 

Wishing you a safe and happy 4th of July, 

The ECUCC Office 

 

Our mailing address is: 

114 N. Henry St. 

Edgerton, WI 53534 
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